
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Oxford           Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

Castles 

We’ve had a fantastic half term 

learning about castles. We have been 

looking at different castles and learning 

about what defensive features they 

need to protect them from attacks. We 

went on a walk to Donnington Castle 

to have a look at what features still 

remained there and look at the area it 

was built in. This visit inspired us to write 

spooky ghost stories and to find out 

more about the people who would 

have worked in a castle in the 13th 

century. We used newspaper and 

Modroc to make our model to go in 

our castle.  

In the kitchen 

We have been busy practising our 

grating and chopping skills to make 

individual pitta pizzas as well as making 

an apple crumble from scratch using 

cooking apples from our ta Jac’s 

garden!  

PE 

We’ve been making the most having 

the new running track in our bubble 

and using it to get our step count up in 

the morning. Averil has been teaching 

us how to jump hurdles as well as 

getting faster at rely races.  

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next 

term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of 

term 
 


